
In His Name, the Most Kind, the Most Merciful                          Friday 27th September 2024 

Message from the Headteacher  

 

Salaam Alaikum Parents and Carers,  

 

It has been a very busy fortnight for us as our teachers have been getting down to the business of the daily 

delivery of the curriculum. I have been reviewing subject leaders plans this week and I was impressed by the 

enthusiasm and passion that our leaders show for their subjects. I am confident that we will see engaging and 

exciting lessons as we continue to develop and enhance each area of the curriculum. 

It was wonderful to see so much interest in our school when we invited prospective parents to visit last week 

and we had an excellent parental turnout at the curriculum afternoon for parents of children in years 1,2,3 and 

4. We had lots of very pertinent questions at the meeting, all of which help us to chart our way towards 

success. 

Thank you to all members of FOPHS and the parents who helped by bringing in such delicious food and helping 

to clear up at the Pot Luck Picnic. The atmosphere was wonderful and, I believe, full of barakah. Again, the 

messages of support were overwhelming. 

I have been approached by a photographer who works with Hujjjat Primary, Peter Gill, whose wife runs a clothes 

bank for refugees and asylum seekers. It seems that many people new, arriving with very little are asking for 

support with prayer mats and Qu’rans. I am sure that our school community can help with this. I will be in 

contact again shortly to provide information on how to contribute. 

Lastly,  congratulations to our Year 4 boys whose behaviour was impeccable at the swimming pool this week!  

 

Mr. Syed 
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Message from the Faith Leader  
Salaam families of Hujjat Primary,  

 

Alhamdulillah, Praise be to Allah (swt), it was 

lovely to see the school come together at the 

‘Back-to-School Picnic’ organised by FoHPS. 

Thank you to all those involved in organising it 

and to all of you for attending to make the 

event special.  

 

This week we launched our ‘Lady Aasiyah 

Project’ chosen by the winning house last term. 

We shared the story of Lady Aasiyah from 

Surah 28 in the Quran and gifted each class a 

‘Values Buddy’. We can’t wait to hear all about 

what you do with and teach the ‘Values 

Buddies’ 

 

May Allah (swt), help us to show compassion to 

and teach our values buddies the best of values 

just as Lady Aasiyah did for Prophet Musa. 

 

Praying you have a blessed weekend, 

Mrs Jessa 



‘Pupils of the Week’ Achievements 
 

Each week, we focus on one of our school values. During PSHE lessons and 

assemblies we discuss the importance of our school values and how we can 

demonstrate these by following the example of our beloved Prophet (PBUH).  

The value for this half term is Compassion. We are very proud of our pupils 

demonstrating this value! 

 Pupils’ of the Week 
20th September 

Pupils’ of the Week 
27th September 

An Noor  Anayah Iq Adam  

Al Haqq Naveya Ali Raza 

Al Kareem Zahra Eisa 

Al Hakeem Sara Zayn V 

Al Khaaliq Malak Hanaa 

Al Wahhaab Hassan M Hasan S 

Ar Raoof Sara Mariya 

Ash Shakoor Saadiqa Muhammad Ali 

As Saboor Fatima  Dawud 

Al Wadood Hamza S Daniya 

Attendance Awards  
Our target is 96% or more! 

Well done to               

Al Haqq  

class for achieving the 

best attendance across 

school with 98.4% 

w.e. 20th September 

Well done to 

As Saboor                  

class for achieving the 

best attendance across 

school with 99.23%  

w.e. 27th September 



 

Eligibility for Pupil Premium  

To find out if you qualify for the Pupil Premium Grant, please use the eligibility checker by 

visiting http://fsm.lgfl.net . Once you have accessed the website, you will be able to quickly 

and easily check if you are entitled. It gives you an immediate ‘yes’ or ‘no’ response and may 

notify the school.  

 

Please liaise with the School Office for more information 

 

Whole School Photographs 

A reminder for all parents, please ensure that you send your child into school in full school 

uniform. If your child has PE on this day, please send your child into school with a pair of 

trainers in their bags.  

 

 

 

 

Additional Information: 

Dates for your diaries: 

Events Dates and timings 

Statutory Reception Baseline 
Assessments  
 

Monday 9th September – Friday 18th 
October  

“In to Win” Tuesday 1st October  

Open Morning only for new prospective 
parents  

Wednesday 2nd October 10.30-11.30am  

Whole School Photographs  Thursday 3rd October (all day)  

All About EYFS workshop for parents 
(Online)  

Wednesday 2nd October 4.45-5.30pm  

FoHPS Coffee Morning  
(No parking on-site) 

Monday 7th October 9.15-10.15am  

Reading in EYFS workshop for parents 
(Online)  

Wednesday 9th October 4.45-5.30pm  

Harrow Early Support Workshop for 
Parents (On site)  

Wednesday 9th October 9.30-10.30am  

Black History Month Diversity Day  
Children to dress up in their cultural clothes. 
(For more information, please refer to poster) 

Friday 11th October 

Mathematics in EYFS workshop for 
parents (Online)  

Wednesday 16th October 4.45-5.30pm  

Flu Immunisation  Wednesday 23rd October  

FoHPS Celebration of Prophet 
Muhammad Event  

Wednesday 23rd October 3:30 – 5:00  

Half Term Break  Monday 28th October – Friday 1 st 
November  

Staff Training Day/ School closed for 
pupils  

Monday 4th November  

http://fsm.lgfl.net/



